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Associated Design Group, Inc. (ADG Engineering), the largest Louisiana-based MEP engineering 
firm, is pleased to announce that EE Consultants, Inc. has joined ADG Engineering effective June 1, 
2022. This integration of experienced engineering firms will provide a strong presence in Central 
Louisiana and enhance the firm’s MEP Engineering services throughout local, regional, and national 
areas of our Professional Engineering Practice. 
 
We are excited to welcome these talented professionals to the ADG Team, enhancing our abilities to 
serve the needs of our clients. ADG’s continued growth in personnel, technical expertise, 
professional experience, and reach enhances our abilities to respond to the engineering needs of 
our clients and the local communities in which we live and work. 
 
R.J. Dunn, P.E. will serve the ADG Alexandria Branch office as Branch Manager and will remain in 
the same office located at 301 Jackson Street in Alexandria, LA. ADG Engineering will operate from 
ADG’s Alexandria branch in addition to Lafayette, New Orleans, Lake Charles, and Dallas, TX 
offices. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/adginc_adg-engineering-is-proud-to-announce-activity-

6941881194112327680-3OEd/?utm_source=linkedin_share&utm_medium=member_desktop_web  
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